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PRESIDENTS CLIMATE COMMITMENT COMMITTEE
	Committee

	x
	Curt Heuring, VP for Facilities Man., Construction and Campus Safety (heuring@tcnj.edu), Co-Chair

	□
	Michael Horst, Assistant Professor of Civil Engineering  (horst@tcnj.edu), Co-Chair

	□
	Curt Elderkin, Assistant Professor of Biology (elderkin@tcnj.edu)

	x
	Richard Kroth, Director of Arts Facilities (kroth@tcnj.edu)


		
	□
	Julia Flagg, Student Government Association, (flagg4@tcnj.edu)


	x
	Winnie Fatton, Municipal Land Use Center, Project Manager, (fatton@tcnj.edu)


	□
	Mark Mehler, Director of Purchasing, Finance and Business Services (mehler@tcnj.edu)

	□
	Kellie Perkowsky, Residential Education and Housing, Residence Director, (perkowsk@tcnj.edu)

	□
	Lynda Rothermel, Director of Campus Planning and Campus Architect (rotherme@tcnj.edu)

	□

	Adam Sferlazzo, Bonner Scholar, Water Watch Ex Bd Member (sferlaz2@tcnj.edu) 


	□
	Nadine Stern, Vice President of Information Technology (stern@tcnj.edu)

	x
	Judy Wingerter, Administrative Assistant, Facilities Mngmnt, Construction, and Campus Safety (jwingert@tcnj.edu)

	x
	Lori Winyard, Director of Energy and Central Utilities (winyard@tcnj.edu)

	□
	Sara Wolfson, Student, (wolfson4@tcnj.edu) 


		

	MEETING MINUTES

Date:  
6  April  2010
Time:  
3:30 p.m. — 5:00 p.m.

Location:       Administrative Services Building, Room 203

I.  Minutes postponed.
J. Wingerter
II A. Due to the low attendance, it was decided to forego the agenda but follow through with the presentation since it had been rescheduled a few times.  Guests included A. Radosti (Environmental Services Specialist), Brian Webb (Manager of Risk Management and Environmental Services), Chris Chamberlin (Director of Operations), and Ed Gruber (Grounds and Landscaping Specialist).
Recycling information was presented and questions from the committee were answered regarding recycling practices, etc. on campus.  It was explained that the College has a 3-5 year contract with Mid-Co (trash hauler). E. Gruber will look into re-wording some of the contract (scheduled to be renewed in July) to address options about reporting weights and volume of recycled trash.
 A. Radosti will send the committee recycling percentages that have been tracked in the past so we have a benchmark to track progress that can be posted on the website. 

Recycle-mania was discussed again. It may be an option with a new contract, but it was suggested that perhaps a possibility would be to measure waste for a 2 week period.  W. Fatton will look into the program and see if this is an option.

The committee asked what could they do to help recycling on campus.  It was explained that contamination is the #1 problem and education is the way to help with it. Other suggestions are listed on the website.
   B. Erik Hendrickson, an engineering student also addressed the committee with ideas he has regarding sustainability and carbon neutrality on campus.  It was thought that Erik should be invited to a later meeting to share ideas with the committee and team leaders.

   C.  The next scheduled PC3 meeting is on May 4th.  It was decided that an additional meeting should be scheduled before in order to move forward by the end of the semester.  A meeting will be scheduled sometime within the next 2 weeks. E. Henrickson will be invited to address the committee and team leaders to get feedback, direction and support from the committee and the teams and possibly begin some of initiatives throughout the summer.
A. Radosti
B. Webb

C. Chamberlin

E. Gruber

All

III.   L. Winyard reported that the College received a certificate acknowledging reduction of carbon emissions by TCNJ by the EPA-Combined Heat and Power Partnership.  Emissions reductions of 0.0004 million metric tons is equivalent to the emissions from 2,793 passenger vehicles.  The certificate will be posted on the website.
L. Winyard
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